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Committee on Abortion Law.

History records the demise of any culture that has failed to protect its most vulnerable.

This is your time to make our culture robust.
Wisdom in the protection of the vulnerable is what sets us apart as a nation!

Real freedom is found only where real protection exists.
Promoting real protection often looks like it detracts from our freedom.

Counterintuitively, these proposed changes will not protect women and young girls ...
especially the most vulnerable in many communities.

The cry of the innocents comes first from the bullied women forced into legal terminations
before we even consider the horror of a full term baby dying in its mothers womb.

Yours Sincerely

Margarite McNamara






